
  
FOR A SCARY GOOD TIME WEAR YOUR 

HALLOWEEN COSTUME TO LEARN TO SKATE 

CLASSES ON SATURDAY, OCTOBER 27th & 

TUESDAY, OCTOBER 30TH! 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please wear your Halloween costume to class on Saturday, October 27th & Tuesday, 

October 30th as we will be having games, prizes and festivities during class!  Costumes 

should not be too long to avoid tripping on the ice and please make sure that masks allow 

for good vision.  We also ask that costumes not be too scary. This is an extra fun time at 

the Greensboro Ice House and we can’t wait to celebrate fall with this annual tradition of 

fun-filled classes!   
 

For those of you participating in our holiday show, please wear your costume to the show 

rehearsal on Saturday, October 27th! Show rehearsals take place on Saturdays from 10:15-

10:45am and our regular Saturday Learn to Skate classes immediately follow show 

rehearsal!   

Reminder: Saturday skaters may take an extra class this semester 

due to the Zam issues / poor ice conditions on Saturday, 

September 29th. If possible, we ask that the extra class be taken 

on or before Tuesday, October 30th.      

Boo! 


